EXAMPLE LETTER SENT TO IOA ON-LINE COURSE ATTENDEES


[image: ]

Hello,  
Into Officiating Course
The Hertfordshire Officiating Technical Group (OTG) is made up of volunteers with a representative from each League in the County.  Anne-Marie Riddle (Officiating Lead) and I are delighted to hear that you have enrolled onto one of the new on-line Into Officiating (IO) courses and look forward to supporting you on your umpiring journey through this qualification.
You will be aware that the on-line training consists of 2 x 2 hour  theory based zoom sessions . Following these, and on behalf of the County and your League, we would like to invite you to attend a 2 hour ‘on court’ practical session under the guidance of a qualified England Netball Tutor. This will take place after your course on a date to be confirmed, but not before September 1st 2021. This practical session will provide you with the opportunity to put into practice the key skills & techniques of umpiring. We would recommend you attend this practical session as some Leagues within the County may not allow you to umpire until you have attended one of these practical sessions. Further details will be provided soon.
To help you on your journey the OTG asks if you could provide us with a little more information about your umpiring experience/s. 
Any information received will be stored in compliance with GDPR provisions 2016 and is for the sole use of the OTG.

a. Which League and team are you linked to ?    
b. What are your umpiring aspirations ?

 I look forward to hearing from you.
Florence Jones
Hertfordshire Netball Development Officer
florence.jones@englandnetball.co.uk
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